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Comments: I support the proposed closure of the Bear Basin Nordic trail system to snowmobilers. It is a serious

conflict of user groups and is really unfair and unsafe for Nordic skiers. When snowmobilers end up on the trails,

it becomes a risky proposition for skiers. I have personally been hurt when coming down a hill and running into

an area where snowmobilers crossed the Nordic trail and created ruts. I truly hope this on-going problem can be

resolved.

 

I am also in favor of the other proposed changes to the bear basin area trail system (for Summer). I think all of

those will make the area better and safer.

 

Thanks for your consideration.


